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Dear Parent/Carers, 
  
BOOK FAIR – FRIDAY 29TH  APRIL- WEDNESDAY 11TH MAY 2022 
  
Celebrate reading at our Book Fair! The Book Fair will be arriving this week, with hundreds of 
new children’s books to browse and buy. We look forward to welcoming children and their 
adults to our Book Fair. In order to ensure the book fair doesn’t become too busy, we have 
decided to allocate set days to year groups. The book fair will be located in the Rainbow 
Room, please enter via the outside door near the classrooms after collecting your child. 
There will be staff there to help direct you. 
  
WHEN: 

3:10-3:50pm on Friday 29th April – Year 2 
3:10-3:50pm Tuesday 3rd May 2022 – Year 1 
3:10-3:50pm on Wednesday 4th May 2022 – Year 6 
3:10-3:50pm on Thursday 5th May 2022 – Year 4 
3:10-3:50pm on Friday 6th May 2022 – Year 5 
3:10-3:50pm on Monday 9th May 2022 – Year R 
3:10-3:50pm on Tuesday 10th May – Year 3 
3:10-3:50pm on Wednesday 11th May – All years if previous days have been missed. 
  
WHERE: Rainbow Room - Located between Year 2 Marie Curie and Year 3 Charles Darwin 

classrooms. 
  
Rainbow room doors will be used for entry and exit only.  We do anticipate that the 
book fair will be quite busy. We will have staff members who will be there to assist you 
if you need it but please be patient whilst they try to help everyone.  
 
Some books will not be available to take home straight away due to limited amounts 
so will be delivered to the children in school when they arrive.  

  
PAYMENT: As we are a cashless school, you will be able to pay easily and securely for your 

books by using the online payment link or QR code when attending the Book Fair. 
 
There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from 
only £2.99. Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school 
library! 
  
Thank you for your support, 
  
Miss Brading 
Reading Leader  


